
 

 

 

Superior-Greenstone District School Board  

Notice to Stakeholders of a  

PUBLIC MEETING  

Regarding the  

      Modified Pupil Accommodation Review of Red Rock Public School 

   Presentation of: 

 The Initial Staff Report 

 The School Information Profile  

 Stakeholders will have the opportunity to pose questions 

   Location:  Red Rock Public School Library  

 Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 

 Time:  6:30 p.m. 

The Pupil Accommodation Review process is a consultation process designed to provide stakeholders with the opportunity to 

communicate to the school board their perspective on the educational needs of their children and their views on the board’s 

specific proposal to close Red Rock Public School and transport students to the George O’Neill Public School.  For further 

information on Policy 905, please visit www.sgdsb.on.ca.  Please send questions to  boardoffice@sgdsb.on.ca.  

 

 David Tamblyn,         Pinky McRae, 

 Director of Education        Board Chair  

 

 

http://www.sgdsb.on.ca/
mailto:boardoffice@sgdsb.on.ca

